
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Friday, November 1, 2024 2:05 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/1/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 09778-2024 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: 20240149 protest 

Attachments: FPL Surcharge Request jan-Dec 2025 

Please, add to docket 20240149. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Friday, November 01, 2024 1:57 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: 20240149 protest 

John, 

Please forward to Clerk's office docket 20240149. 

Thanks 

CGriffin 
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Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Cindy Duarte <cindyfl123@yahoo.com> 
Friday, November 1, 2024 1:12 PM 
Consumer Contact 
FPL Surcharge Requestjan-Dec 2025 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please do not approve this request. FPL constantly grants themselves increases and this is just 
ridiculous. 

What happened to putting power lines underground in disaster prone areas? Instead we have these 
monstrous concrete poles PLUS wooden poles because the telephone/cable people havent put the 
lines on the concrete poles for who knows what reason. Or maybe use solar cells on the sides of 
houses instead of panels on the roof. 

So many better ways to deliver energy that FPL wont consider since consumers have no choice and 
they keep getting their increases. 

Cindy Duarte 
932 SE 10th Ct 
Pompano Bch FL 33060 
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